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The
Investment Company Institute will sponsor its ninth annual Retirement Plans Conference
February 23-25, 2000, at the Pointe Hilton Squaw Peak Resort in Phoenix, Arizona. The
conference will feature general and concurrent sessions on legal and operational issues
relating to retirement plan investments in mutual funds. A conference brochure, including
registration information, will be mailed later this fall. The Institute will begin accepting
conference registrations in November. If you wish to make your hotel reservations now, you
may call the Pointe Hilton Squaw Peak Resort at 800/876- 4683. To ensure the preferred
room rate of $235.00 single/double, please make your reservation no later than January 21,
2000, and be sure to mention that you will be attending the Institute’s conference. In the
meantime, mark your calendar for February 23-25, 2000. Kathryn A. Ricard Assistant
Counsel
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